
 

 

Walter Yaworsky 

MIA 14 November 1945 

Navy Torpedoman’s Mate 3rd Class 

 
Walter Yaworski went Missing In Action on 14 November 1945.  He was serving 
aboard the submarine SS294 Escolar.  The Escolar made contact with an enemy 
ship on 30 September, but broke off communications with fellow subs.  Escolar 
was heard from again on the 17th of October, reporting position and course to 
fellow subs.  Escolar was due to return to Midway on 13 November but was not 
heard from after 17 October.     

Walter is memorialized on the Walls of the Missing in Manilla American 
Cemetery.    

Walter lived on Van Ness Ave according to the 1930 census with parents 
Alexander and Elise and siblings Joseph, Alexander and Edward.  His draft card 
lists 88 Bradford as his residence.   

Prior to service he worked at K. Kaufman Inc. in Newark.   

Can you help us find more information?  Contact Post 108.   

Note:  Photo needs to be verified.   


